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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S ta ff  o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 11, No. 9 
March 27, 1979

MEMO TO: 
FROM:

SUBJECT:

,i

The University Community
Committee on Governance

Kenneth A. Shaw, Chairperson/
Robert Campbell
Melissa Curry
Panos Kokoropoulos
Earl Lazerson
Betty Richardson
James Rotter
Arthur Stahnke
Tom Werner

Notice of Hearings on the Proposal to Restructure the 
Internal Governance System of SIUE

Hearings on the Committee's restructing proposal will be held 
on Wednesday, April 18 and Thursday, April 19, in the Old School of 
Business area, second floor of the University Center. Hearings will 
be held each day from 10:00 A.M. to 12:00 Noon, and from 1:00 P.M. 
to 2:00 P.M. Presentations at the hearing will be limited to fifteen 
minutes. To assist the Committee in reviewing the proposal and re­
actions to it, the hearings will be tape recorded. In addition the 
Committee welcomes written copies of presentations made.

Any individual or group desiring to have time reserved for a 
presentation at the hearings should call Chuck Mecum at 692-2794.
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